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A NEW YEAR…A NEW WOODY’S
SONG SCHOOL
	 One of the first phases of exciting future plans for The Learning Tree involves 
Woody’s Song School in Mobile. In November, the school relocated to a building across 
the street from its original location on Able Court.  For many years the School has been 
unable to add new children to the program due to lack of adequate funding and space. 
The new site offers increased square footage to expand the program to six classrooms, 
add a new vocational training area, and an applied behavior analysis clinic. The 
vocational area will be designed to help the students develop their life skills, to include 
a kitchen and work training areas. One of the new autism centers will be located in the 
same building. •
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Autism Services to Expand Across State
	 The Learning Tree has announced plans to open four new Autism Centers this year in Anniston, Birmingham, 
Montgomery, and Mobile. “The Centers will provide direct, individualized applied behavioral analysis (ABA) services to 
children with autism, said Dr. Marc Williams.” The Center’s services will provide support for communication, social, and 
behavior problems, as well as provide information, consultation, and technical assistance for families and professionals. 
A fully-operational clinic would serve 40-50 children in a twelve month 
period. Board Certified Behavior Analysts, Board Certified Assistant 
Behavior Analysts and Registered Behavior Technicians will administer 
the programs. The Center will operate Monday – Friday, 
8 am – 5 pm, year round. Insurance coverage will be available for the 
ABA services, with some limitations. 
	 Matthew Busick Ph.D., BCBA, formerly from Tallahassee, Florida, 
will oversee the 	development of the new centers across the state. For 
information please contact him at mbusick@learning-tree.org.
(205) 718-9519.  •



Message from the
Executive Director,
Dr. Marc Williams:
	    Plans are quickly developing for many 
new Learning Tree opportunities to help 
more children on the autism spectrum. Early 
this year we plan to open Autism Centers 
in Birmingham, Anniston, Montgomery and 
Mobile. Early Intensive Behavioral Intervention 
for preschool-aged children and Challenging 
Behavior Clinical Services for school-aged 
children will be available through the Centers. 
At full capacity each center should ultimately 
serve 40-50 children annually.  

	 The passage of the “autism bill” last fall established that applied behavior analysis 
(ABA) services would be eligible for insurance reimbursement.  ABA services has 
proven to be one of the most effective therapies for children on the spectrum. This 
reimbursement will indeed benefit hundreds of families.  

	 Late in 2017 we welcomed Matthew Busick Ph.D., BCBA, to The Learning Tree. 
He will be helping us get the new centers up and running.  Dr. Busick came to us from 
Tallahassee, Florida. 

	 The year 2018 is sure to be one of our busiest years yet with all that is on the 
horizon.  I hope that you will continue to support The Learning Tree and join us in our 
enthusiasm as the year unfolds.

 Happy New Year! 

Marc

Winter 2018
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New member Sheila Sears at the
Hoover Chamber of Commerce event

Angling for Autism Fishing Tournament
The fourth annual Angling for Autism fishing tournament was held in November at Wind Creek State Park in Alexander City.  Fifty 
boats registered bright and early in hopes to win the top prize of $1,500.  The first place winner was Chris Studdard and Greg Vick 
with the top weight of 13 lbs; second place went to Ryan Stewart and David Swatts with 12.96 lbs; and third place went to Steve 
Morgan and Jeff Tapley.  The prize for top male/female team went to Drew and Kayra Davis.  The prize for top parent/child went 
to Vance and Dylan Kilgore. A big thank you to Dallas Weldon for handling the weigh in for us this year.  He also was there bright 
and early to check live wells and “blast off” the boaters at safe daylight.  Taconya Goar and Phillip Whatley came out early in the 
morning to help Dallas with live well checks. Whitney Watson and Amanda Platt were there too to help with registration early in 
the morning. Cory and Steve Hammonds, Jackie Strum, and Brittney Hornsby also assisted with the weigh in.  A big thanks to our 
sponsors - Bama Budweiser, AES Industries;  Tallassee True Value; Lyon, Fry, Cadden Insurance; PrimeSouth Bank; A.M.P.S.; E&I, 
Inc., Tallassee Automotive, Tallassee Rotary, Tallassee Kiwanis Club, Lumpkin Pest Control, BTS & Associates, and Taco Mama. 

 

1st place Chris Studdard
and Greg Vick

Big fish - Jimmy Reeves 2nd place Ryan Stewart 3rd place Steve Morgan

The Second Annual “Chip in for
Children” Golf Tournament
The “Chip in for Children” golf tournament was held on a blistering 
August day at the Auburn University Club.  The winners were; 1st 
place - iHeart Media, 2nd place - Guardian Credit Union and 3rd place 
- Tommy Hatchett’s team.  Many thanks to all of our golfers that came 
out to play.  Lunch Sponsors included Neptune Technology Group and 
Three Lakes Dental.   Hole sponsors were Sizemore and Sizemore, A-1 
Employment, Auburn University Club, Blue Ridge Mountain Water, 
BTS and Associates, ServPro, The UPS Store, Trustmark Bank, Sears 
Law Firm, PC and Tallapoosa Publishers.  Panera Bread furnished the 
pastries, bagels and cookies for breakfast.  Publix furnished the snacks, 
water and gator-aide and Premium Beverages provided the drinks.

1st place – iHeart Media 
L-R – Stephanie Weldon and Ben Taylor

2nd Place – Guardian Credit Union
L-R – Stephanie Weldon and Torey Hatfield

3rd Place – Tommy Hatchett’s team
L-R – Steve Schmitt, Michael Schmitt, Tommy Hatchett and Kim Johnston 

Autism Shines Gala

From L to R: Erica Brown, Stephanie Weldon,
Phyllis & Marc Williams, Jim & Sheila Sears
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Tallassee Residential School and
Auburn Preschool Employee News
Congratulations to Haily Owen and Jamie Hammond on 
their marriage, August 21st.
 

Anniversaries:
12 Years, Jacqueline Strum and Lakeisha Purter
11 Years, Alfred Hollman
10 Years, Ramona Heil-Norris
5 years, Rogelyn Taylor, Jowaune Williams, Elizabeth Proulx 
and Tiffany Ford

Promotions at Tallassee campus:
Amanda Simmons, Assistant of Fiscal Processes in Operations.  
R’Dellius Davis, Training Coordinator.  
Nakitta Tatum, Instructional Support Manager.  
Jacqueline Strum, Adult Day Service Manager.  
Joseph Millwood, Group Home Supervisor.
Karriem Abdullah, Group Home Supervisor.  

New Employees:
Welcome Brittney Norrell, Instructional Support Manager.  
Welcome Licensed Practical Nurses, Hannah Bril and
Michelle Simmons to the nursing department.  

Tricks or Treats 
Halloween day was a fun day at the Tallassee Residential School.  
Students dressed in costumes and came to school looking for 
treats…not tricks!  On Halloween night, they visited the First 
United Methodist Church for Trunk or Treat.  The students loved 
going out in the community to participate in the spooky activities.  
Dr. Marc (the shark) and wife, Phyllis joined in on the fun too!

Dam Century Bike Ride
The Tallassee Chamber of Commerce presented the Tallassee 
Residential School with a $500 check from the proceeds of the 
2017 Dam Century Bike Ride.  

Thanksgiving 
It was a wonderful Thanksgiving Day feast serving our family and 
friends.  There was a traditional display of Thanksgiving trimmings, 
and banana pudding for dessert! The students, parents and staff 
enjoyed a very nice holiday time talking and sharing in a cozy 
dining room setting…which was actually a gym transformed.

12 Years
Jacqueline Strum 

12 Years
Lakeisha Purter

11 Years
Alfred Hollman

10 Years
Ramona Heil-Norris

Amanda Simmons R’Dellius Davis Nakitta Tatum

Jacqueline Strum Joseph Millwood Karriem Abdullah

Brittney Norrell Hannah Briel Michelle Simmons

Pictured L to R: Rod Cater, Stephanie Weldon, Victoria Suggs,
Kat Raiford, Penny Sorrell and Laurie Rygiel.

Landon’s Family Cain’s Family

Gina’s Family Maya and her mom

Graduation Day
The Tallassee residential school graduated 6 students this year, 
Jackson, Desmond, Ryan, Sue, Justice and Jalen. This was the 
largest graduating class since the school opened.  The ceremo-
ny was held at the elementary school due to the large number 
of friends and family in attendance. A  reception followed the 
ceremony that included refreshments and best wishes.

Tallassee’s First Fall Carnival
The residential staff coordinated a fall carnival for the students 
and parents. The students enjoyed dunking Mr. Phillip and Ms. 
Haily in the dunking booth and throwing pies at Ms. Haily, Mr. 
Ken and nurse Cindy.  The nursing staff painted faces and there 
were carnival games such as a hoops machine, balloon darts, 
bungee slam dunk bounce house, an indoor bounce house and 
water slides.  And of course, a carnival wouldn’t be complete 
without the food.  They enjoyed, popcorn, snow cones, candied 
apples, hotdogs and sodas.  Boots

and

Bow
Ties

BOots and bow ties
a night to support the learning treE

Friday, February 16
6:30 P.M.

Ag Heritage Park
620A South Donahue Drive

Auburn, Alabama

Proceeds will benefit The Little HAPIE Tree Preschool
in Auburn and the Residential School in Tallassee

Contact Stephanie Weldon at 334-415-9372 or sweldon@learning-tree.org

$65 per person
Complimentary drink ticket

Dinner, Silent Auction, 
Games, AND DJ & Music
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Bestway Donation
Eleven schools across the country were awarded $2,000 in a 
Facebook competition sponsored by Best Way-Rent to Own. 
Entries in the competition required a brief Facebook blurb 
about why your school deserved the donation. Breanna Kitchen, 
nursing department employee, wrote a blurb describing her 
love for The Learning Tree, and the children served at the 
Jacksonville campus. 

As a result. The Learning Tree was chosen as a recipient 
of a donation out of literally thousands of entries. Best Way 
of Anniston store manager, Sondra Gillilan, arrived at the 
Jacksonville campus to deliver a $2,000 donation in person, 
and meet a few of the students.  The funds will be used for a 
computer lab for the students. Thank you to the Best Way of 
Anniston and Oxford for supporting our organization!

Early  Intervention 
Conference
Jennifer Wythe, Clinical 
Coordinator, and Aimee 
Spruill, Preschool 
Director, at The Little 
Tree Preschool in 
Anniston, were chosen 
as presenters at the 
All Systems Go! Early 
Intervention and 
Preschool Conference, 
in Huntsville. Parent 
presenter, Tametria 
Conner from Atlanta, 
Georgia also presented. 

Their topic was “Twinkling 
Stars: Implementing 
Effective Behavior 
Principles for Children 
with Autism and Other 
Special Needs”. The 
presentation defined 
Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA), addressed myths and 
misconceptions of ABA, and offered strategies on implementing 
ABA in home therapy sessions. 

Congrats to our professional ‘stars’ who call The Little Tree 
Preschool home! 

Anniston’s Run for HOPE 10k
Veterans Day has been celebrated on November 11th, honoring our military veterans, since 1938. The Learning Tree honorary Run for 
HOPE 10k is held annually on Veterans Day weekend. The 2017 trek on Fort McClellan started and ended at The Little Tree Preschool. 
Wildlife, including deer and turkey, and gorgeous historical buildings are all a part of the scenery on the 6.2 mile course including 10 
hills, with ranges of difficulty.  

Dr. Herndon, from Alexandria, Alabama, and their Jack Henry team members walked a total of 3.7 miles.  The team walked in honor of 
Jack Henry, a child diagnosed with autism that was close to all of their hearts.  The Learning Tree was privileged to have them join the 
day and spread their love for a beautiful little boy. Awards were provided to the top 3 female and male overall runners, and to the top 
runners of each category, 19 and under, 20-29, 30-39, 40-49, 50-59, 60-69, and 70+. 

Top Male Overall: 
Jacoby Dove 39:46
Jeremy Maloney 40:37
Jason Levi 43:51

Top Female Overall: 
Brooke Nelson 45:23
Nicole Dieckow 46:58
Mandy Williams 53:28

Autos for Autism
Car Show
The first annual Autos for 
Autism car show, present-
ed by Jacksonville Muffler 
and Auto Repair, was held, 
in Jacksonville, Alabama 
with over 40 cars to show. 
The event was free to 
attend for spectators, allowing them to enjoy and view some of the 
most popular muscle, modern, and vintage cars around.  

Handmade, student designed awards were presented to sever-
al categories, including Best in Show, Kids Choice, Presenters 
Choice, and best from each decade. The awards were made of 
old car parts and tools, painted silver and gold, and assembled to 
make original keepsakes for the winners. 

Door prizes were awarded, including a new set of tires, autism 
memorabilia, oil changes, car wash buckets, and more, all donat-
ed from local businesses such as O’Reilly’s, Auto Zone, Advance 
Auto Parts, and more. 

We appreciate all who attended the car show, traveling from as 
far as 3 hours away to celebrate the children and displaying their 
gorgeous cars. The Learning Tree was able to rev’ up autism 
awareness with their new friends, and we look forward to seeing 
those faces again next year!

Pediatrics Plus
presents the 7th Annual

 

Saturday, April 28th, 2018

Proceeds benefit The Learning 
Tree programs, The Little Tree 
Preschool of Anniston and the 

Residential school of Jacksonville.

SAVE THE DATE Saturday, April 28, 2018
6pm - 10pm

Anniston Meeting Center
Anniston, Alabama 

Sponsorships available

Silent auction donation
items welcomed!

Contact Erica Brown at
ebrown@learning-tree.org

or (256) 490-1648.

For info, visit learning-tree.org/events
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MOBILE REGION MOBILE REGION 

ARC Awards Recognize Learning Tree Supporters
The Mobile ARC awards were presented at their annual meeting 
in September. Receiving awards from The Learning Tree were:

Distinguished Advocate of the Year Award – Dr. Maureen Baldy, 
Mobile Premier Pediatric Dentistry
 
Family of the Year – The Rice Family

Dr. Baldy was 
recognized for her work 
with adults and children 
with developmental 
disabilities. She 
currently has 512 active 
special needs patients. 
Of those, more than 330 
live in community group 
homes. Dr. Baldy’s 
patience and calm 
demeanor, as well as 
her loving disposition, 
help her to work with the 
most severe patients. 
She asked and was 
granted a special Dental 
Operating Suite at 
Children’s and Women’s 
Hospital to care for the 
more severely mentally 

and physically challenged patients. Dr. Baldy is an asset to 
the community and The Learning Tree is proud to she was 
recognized for her efforts.

The Rice Family works tirelessly to ensure that individuals with 
developmental disabilities have every opportunity to succeed. 
John and Constance Rice are the parents of 4 year-old twin 
daughters, Harper and Stella. Harper and Stella attend Little 
Tree Preschool. While managing the demands of two small 
children, they still find time to volunteer for events at The 
Learning Tree and support other local advocacy agencies. 
They actively lobbied to see that House Bill 284 mandating 
insurance coverage for autism therapies was passed. We are 
grateful to John and Constance for their tireless support of The 
Learning Tree.

Local Church Hosts Holiday Event
The youth at Christ United Methodist Church recently hosted a 
Christmas party for the kids at The Learning Tree’s Residential 
School. The kiddos were treated to Christmas goodies, games, 
arts and crafts and a dance party. Leigh Contratto and Mike 
Rollins, Christ UMC’s youth pastors and their youth group made 
everyone feel welcome. The Learning Tree staff and families are 
most appreciative for the love and fellowship that was extended to 
our kids. Thank you for all of your hard work. 

Kilborn’s Kids Camp Grace Day
Kilborn’s Kids enjoyed a beautiful day at Camp Grace in 
November. They rode horses, fished, rode on a raft and played on 
inflatables. This is an annual event that the kid’s look forward to 
every year. Kilborn’s Kids is a scout-like program for the children 
in Woody’s Song School and the Residential School in Mobile, 
and is supported by local attorney, Vincent Kilborn and the Joseph 
Treadwell Foundation. Angie Cieutat coordinates the program. 

Mobile Programs Celebrate Fall
The children at Woody’s Song School, the Residential School 
and Little Tree Preschool celebrated fall with costumes, games, 
food and lots of fun. The older children at Woody’s Song School 
and Residential School had a great time dressing up in creative 
costumes. There was a troll, witches, super heroes, aliens and 
minions. The staff of each classroom chose group costumes. We 
would like to thank the Project Outreach students at E. R. Dick-
son Elementary School for coming out to lend a hand. A special 
thank you goes out to Cindy Fulford for coordinating this annual 
event with other Woody’s Song parents. Not to be outdone, Little 
Tree Preschool hosted a Halloween party as well. Each child in 
costume, trick or treated down the hall to Mobile County’s Early 
Intervention offices and enjoyed special Halloween arts and 
crafts projects. 

3rd Annual Hayley’s Care Carnival
The corner of Dauphin and North Jackson streets were alive 
with activity at the 3rd Annual Hayley’s Care Carnival to benefit 
Woody’s Song School. More than $2,400 was raised! The street 
carnival featured carnival games, live music and raffle items. 
Local 15’s own, Darwin Singleton once again played the target to 
many pies in the face. The carnival was visited by some very in-
teresting human puppets, as well. A “Split the Pot” drawing was 
held to benefit Little Tree Preschool. Brittany Mistich organized 
the event. Thank you to everyone that helped to make this event 
such a success.

Dr. Maureen Baldy, Mobile
Premier Pediatric Dentistry

John and Constance Rice
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Listing reflects donations 
made December 1, 2016 
through December 31, 2017.

FUNDING PARTNERS AND
OTHER SUPPORTERS
Alabama Dept. of Education
Alabama Dept. of Human Resources
Alabama Dept. of Mental Health
Amazon Smile
Auburn City Schools
Autism Speaks
Davis Direct, Inc.
Lake Martin United Way
Mobile County Public Schools
United Cerebral Palsy
United Way of East Central Alabama
United Way of Southwest Alabama
UPS

JACKSONVILLE/ANNISTON
Aerospace Coatings International
Mr. and Mrs. Collin Aiken
Mr. Mike Allen
Altec/Styslinger Foundation
American Plumbing & Septic Service
America’s First Credit Union
Ms. Paula Angle
Anniston Runner’s Club
Ms. Stephanie D. Arnold
Ms. Lydia Armbrester
Auto Custom Carpets, Inc.
Mr. Christopher Banks
Ms. Candace Barkley
Ms. Kayla Barrett
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Bean
Best Way-Rent To Own
BKLockridge, Inc.
Mr. Steven Blaskowski
Bodenheier Psychological &
  Counseling Center, LLC
Mr. Jessie Borders
Mrs. Judy Bradley
Ms. Sarah Bright
Mr. and Mrs. JD Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Shannon Brown
Buckner Event Plaza
Ms. Janet Butler
Ms. Tiffany Canady
Canvas, Inc,
Ms. Darthy Chappell
Cheaha Brewing Company, LLC
Cherokee Electric Cooperative
Mr. Ronnie Clayton
Ms. Candace Clayton
Climate Flow, LLC
Ms. Kim Coker
Ms. Sonde Coleman
Ms. Froydis Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Comer
Community Foundation of North AL
Mr. David Conner
Ms. Erica Cosper
Mr. Jaden Crawford
Mr. Jimmy Cunningham
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Cunningham
Mr. and Mrs. Cunningham
Ms. Melinda Daniel
Darr Family Foundation
Daybreak Media
Ms. Tina Denton
Ms. Nicole Dieckow & Ms. Jamie Logan
Mr. J.J. Dimartino
Ms. Jenny Lynn Dooley
Downey Drug Anniston, LLC
Mr. Donald Duncan
Mr. Joshua Edmondson
Ms. Rose Marie Edmondson
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Elliott
The Empty Stocking, Inc.
Mr. Joseph England
Mrs. Shasta Ervin
Evans Lindale Ace Hardware
Mrs. Donna Evans
Exile Armory
Extreme Auto Spa,, LLC
FabArc

Mr. Vincent S. Frank, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. John Freeman
Mr. and Mrs. Reggie Freeman
Mrs. Christy Garner
Ms. Amanda Garrett
Mr. Richard Garza
Mr. Wood Gaston
Mr. Marshall Gibson
GoodWorld
Ms. Nancy Grace
Greater Anniston Business and 
Professional Association
Ms. Susan Greene
Mr. Raymond Grissett
Ms. Jenny Grizzard
Mr. Phillip G. Hagan
Mr. Daniel Hale
Dr. John Hammett
Mrs. Lisa Hatz
Mr. and Mrs. Herndon
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Hester
Mr. Hugh Hickman
Honda Manufacturing of Alabama
Mrs. Marguerite W. Hopkins
Mr. Hopper
Mrs. Jennifer Hovater
Mrs. Misti Howell
Mr. and Mrs. Karri Humphries
Mr. Rick Humphries
ICS Communications
Ms. Jessica Isbell
Ms. Margaret Ivey
Mr. Stan Ivey
Mr. and Mrs. Ivey
Ms. Lori James
Mr. Bobbi Jennings
Mr. Christopher Jennings
Mr. Stacy Jennings
Mr. Richard Jett
Mr. Bruce Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Johnson
Mr. Matthew Johnson
Mr. Michael Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Seth Johnson
Mr. Curtis Jolly
Mrs. Pauline Jolly
Mr. Blake Jones
Mrs. Lori Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Jordan
Mr. and Mrs. David Judge
Mr. Freddy Kemp
Kerper Endodontists, DMD
Ms. Elizabeth King
Mr. and Mrs. Richard King
Kirkpatrick Contracting, LLC
Ms. Jennifa Kirkpatrick
Kohl’s of Oxford
Mr. Kozlik
Kronospan, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Kulp
Mr. Rich Laird
Mr. Billy Lataste
Ms. Clair R. Lee
Mr. Jason Levi
Ms. Audrey Cole Lewis
Ms. Wilnoreen Lewis
Mr. Brad Lichtenstein
Mrs. Mary Litke
Mr. and Mrs. Van Lockridge
Mr. William Lopez
Mr. Ed Lumpkin
Magical Wishes Travel
Ms. Maria Marston
Mr. Nathan Martin
Ms. Courtney McCarter
Mr. and Mrs. Danny McCarty
Ms. Kendra McCullough
Mr. Steve McCully
Mr. Derrick McDuffie
Mr. Jessie McKnight
Mr. T.K. Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Miller
Model Tees

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Monroe
Mr. Pete Morgan
Mr. David Scott Murphree
Ms. Patricia Murphy
Mustard Seed Massage Company
New Flyer
Mr. Robert Nix
Noble Bank and Trust
Ms. Tenna Norton
Mr. and Mrs. Ted Nowak
Ms. Missie Ooten
Mr. Dennis D. Paradeis
Dr. Mary E. Patrenos
Mr. Stephen Persall
Ms. Candace Peavey
Pediatrics Plus, PC
Mr. Aaron Perry
Ms. Shadericka Peters
Mrs. Brandy Phillips
Ms. Heather Phillips
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Phillips
Ms. Jessica Pontero
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Porter
Ms. Christy Radney
Mrs. Jessica Reed
Regional Medical Center of Anniston
Rite Way Auto Salvage
Mr. Clayton Rivenbark
Ms. Karen Robertson
Mr. Benjamin Rogers
Ms. Sandy Rothwell
Ms. Celeste Rowell
RunSignUP, LLC
Mr. William T. Sakshaug
Mr. Bobby Salter
Ms. Rena Dreskin Schoenberg
Dr. and Mrs. James Sears
Ms. Janjari Sengar
Ms. Linda Shelton
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Smith
Ms. Jamie L. Snow
Mr. and Mrs. Dana Snyder
Southern States Bank
Mr. Donny Sparks
Mr. and Mrs. Darren Spruill
Mr. and Mrs. Quentin Spruill
Mr. Quentin Spruill
Mr. and Mrs. Spurlin
Mr. Preston Stallings
Ms. Cindy Starnes
State Farm Insurance
Ms. Brandy Stinson
Ms. Jennifer Taylor
Ms. Shunrika Teague
Mr. Lavar Thomas
Mr. Steven Thornton
Ms. Alice Thrower
Mr. Kenneth Truitt
Turenne PharMedCo
Dr. Rebecca O. Turner
Tyler Union/McWane Industries
Ms. Julie Tyson
United Way of East Central Alabama
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Voss
Mr. and Mrs. Gerwin Wallace
Miss Erin Washowich
Ms. Jamie Wassum
Ms. Jennifer Watwood
Mr. Joseph D. Weaver
Webb Concrete & Building Materials
Ms. Michelle Weizmann
Mr. Joseph Wheat
Mr. and Mrs. Dane White
Mr. and Mrs. Steve White
Ms. Jennifer Wiggins
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Wigington
Ms. Amanda Williams
Mr. James R. Williams
Mr. and Mrs. David Williamson
Mr. Dale Wilson
Ms. Tara Wilson
Miss Erin Wofford
Mr. Timmy Woodard

Ms. Jennifer Wythe
Mr. Freddie Zirbel

In Memory of Jim Day
Mr. and Mrs. Van Lockridge

In Memory of R. Douglas Peters
Mrs. Mary Jane Peters

In Honor of Claira Beth Brown
Mrs. Sarah Bright

In Honor of Wendy Daniel Freeman
Mrs. Melinda Daniel

In Honor of Taylor Hopkins
Dr. James R. Williams

In-Kind Donations
AgPro
Alabama Football
Angry Octopus
Auburn University
Ms. Robyn Bandini
Baron’s Birmingham
Mr. and Mrs. Shannon Brown
The Cocoa Exchange
Mrs. Nicole Comer
Disney World
Mrs. Coni Evans
Mr. Gary Evans
Fit and Tan Gym of Jacksonville
Mrs. Wendy Freeman
Georgia Aquarium
Girl Scouts of America
Green’s Jewelers
Mr. Tommy Hammonds
Harp and Clover
Ms. Jade Jennings
Lowe’s
JC Morgan Gallery
Ripley’s Aquarium of the Smokies
Rome Braves
Ms. Summer Slaught
Tara’s on 3rd
TriState Products
Walmart
Miss Erin Washowich
Ms. Tara Wilson
Wind Creek Casino
World of Coca Cola
YETI

AUBURN/TALLASSEE
A-1 Employment
Mr. Dustin Abarca
Mr. Tab Adams
Mr. Wade Adams
AES Industries
Joseph and Shelley Airstrup
Alabama Power Company
All For Children
AMPS, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Atkins
Auburn Bank
Auburn Lighting and Design, LLC
Auburn Psychology Group, LLC
Auburn University Club
Mr. and Mrs. Clint Baker
Mr. Greg Baker
Mr. Randall Baker
Mr. Steve Baker
Bama Budweiser of Montgomery
Mr. Jason Beasley
Mr. Don Belew
Berney Office Solutions
Lourdes Betanzos
Mr. and Mrs. David Blalock
Blue Ridge Mountain Water
Barry and Elizabeth Bowerman
Mr. George Breland
Christian and Shanna Brodbeck
Mr. Todd Brodesway

Mr. Norman Browning
Mr. Billy Bryan
BTS and Associates
The Busfield Foundation
Mr. John and Mrs. Pearl Caldwell
Mr. Buddy Chandler
Clinical Psychologists, PC
Community Hospital
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Cowan
Mr. and Mrs. Eddie Cox
Mr. and Mrs. Jake Crain
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Crain
Brian and Laura Daniel
Mr. Heath Daniel
Ms. Ashley Darden
Mack Daugherty
Mr. Michael Davis
Davis, Bingham & Hudson, PC
Leonardo and Kristen De La Fuentes
Mr. Patrick Dobbins
Duke and Patterson, LLC
Mr. Josh Dunaway
E & I, Inc.
East Alabama Medical Center
East Alabama Pediatric Dentistry
Mr. Chris Farmer
Mr. Sam Fish
The Flower Store
Ms. Shannon Fox
Franklin Tire and Auto
Mr. Jonathan Freedman
Richard Freeman
Mr. George Fuller
Greg and Deborah Fuller
Robert D. Gamotis, DMD
Mr. Jeffrey Garrett
Marty and Kim Giddens
Mr. Justin Girdner
GKN Aerospace
Mrs. Margaret Godwin
Mr. Payton Goggins
Mr. Hank Golden
Mr. John Goodman
Wayne Greene
Calvin and Mary Griffin
Mr. and Mrs. Noah Griggs
Mr. Derrick Grooms
Guardian Credit Union
Mr. Scott Hall
Steve and Priscilla Hammonds
Mr. Chris Harper
Mr. Timothy Hatcher
Dr. Doris Hill
Jake and Sarah Hill
Mr. James Hill
Mr. and Mrs. Josh Hill
Ms. Alison Hodge
Ms. Jennifer Howard
Mr. John Howard
Mr. Heath Howell
Mr. Doug Hudson
The Hudson Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Ingram
Jeffcoat-Trant, Inc.
Mr. B.J. Johnson
Mr. Derek Johnson
Ms. Jennifer Johnson
Mr. Mark Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy Johnson
Mr. Scott Johnston
Ms. Cindy Jones
Sharon Jones
William and Heather Jones
Junior League of Lee County
Mr. and Mrs. James Kelley
Mr. Ronnie Kelley
Mr. Rich Kelly
Mr. Tim Kennedy
Mr. Vance Kilgore
Mr. Don Killingsworth
Mr. Mike Klepac
Mrs.  Tyler Kreps
Mr. Ryan Lackey

John and Kahdra Lambert
Mr. Chris Landers
Mr. Felton Langley
Mr. Tim Lawrence
Mr. Charles Lawson
Mr. Eulen Lee
Ms. Shaketia Little
Lularoe, Inc.
Lumpkin Pest Management
Lyon, Fry & Cadden
Machen, McChesney & Chastain, LLP
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Mann
Mr. Hugh Mattox
Mr. Mark McCaig
Mr. Mike McCartney
Mr. Mike McCullars
John and Elizabeth McGill
Mr. and Mrs. John McKee
Ms. Barbara McKeon
Mr. Ryan McLaughlin and Ms. 
Lindsey Adams
Ms. Dianne McMeans
Meadows Heating and Cooling, LLC
Mike’s Merchandise
Mr. Chad Miller
Mr. Chris Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Brent Milner
Dick Morris
Muncie & Mattson, P.C.
Neptune Technology
Mr. Jerry Newbolt
Oak Valley Station
Ms. Haily Owen
Ms. Shari Owen
Parker Tire and Service Center
Mr. Jeremy Philliber
Ms. Courtney Pilkington
Danny and Helen Pollard
John and Molly Pollard
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Potts
Dana Price
Primesouth Bank
Mr. Brandon Pritchard
Ms. Lynn Pritchard
Mr. Robbie Pritchard
Dr. John and Ms. April Rapp
Ms. Ashley Reid
Mr. Dewayne Rich
Mr. Jimmy Rich
Mrs. Lane Rials
Mr. Adam Roberts
Mr. Chuck Roberts
Derrick and Ginger Robinson
James and Kitty Robinson
Dr. Marcia Rossi and Dr. Larry Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Rowe
Scoutit Inc. Shoparoo
Dr. and Mrs. James Sears
Sizemore and Sizemore
Mr. Rusty and Ms. Erin Smith
Timothy and Jennifer Soehnlin
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Spates
Spayberry Orthodontics, PC
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Stewart
Mr. Ryan Stewart
Mr. Joseph Stroud
Mr. Xavian Stroud
Mr. Johnathan Stuckey
Mr. Chris Studdard
Ms. Mamie Sutton
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Svyantek
SWAT Exterminating Company
Tallassee Automotive
Tallassee Chamber of Commerce
Tallassee Kiwanis Club
Tallassee Rehab
Tallassee Rotary Club
Tallassee True Value
Tallapoosa Publishers, Inc.
Mr. Brad Tapley
Mr. Jeff Tapley
Mr. Lamar Tapley
Mr. Lester Taylor
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The Honor Roll Mrs. Myra Thomas
Mr. James Thompson
Three Lakes Dental
Trustmark Bank
Tupperware
Turenne PharMedCo
Turf Tactics
The UPS Store
Mr. Michael Vance
Walmart Distribution Center
Walmart - Tallassee
Kenneth and Sarah Watts
Ms. Charlotte Webb
Mr. G. Samuel Webster
Mr. and Mrs. Billy Weldon
Ms. Stephanie Weldon
Mr. Phillip Whatley
Will Power Fitness
Mr. Jimme Williams
Dr. Marc Williams and Dr. Phyllis Reile
Mr. and Dr. Ron Williams
Aaron and Kaitlyn Willing
Ms. Melanie Wilson
Mr. David Winslett
Erin Wofford
Ms. Cynthia Young
Ms. Jessica Zevac

In Memory of David Britton
Ms. Mia Baker

In Memory of Audrey Irwin
Ms. Mia Baker

In Memory of John Henry Morgan
Ms. Mia Baker
Mr. and Mrs. Don Ford
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Hammonds
Ms. Nita Hicks
Mr. and Mrs. Billy Weldon

In Memory of Paula Russell
Ms. Mia Baker

In Honor of Caleb Lambert
Mr. and Mrs. John David Lambert

In Honor of Riley Liles
Ms. Barbara McKeon

In-Kind Donations
1220 Café
Academy Sports – Auburn
Adam’s Beverages
Alabama Shakespeare Festival
Art by Kristen Daniel
Auburn Marriott and Conference 
Center
Auburn University Club
Blooming Colors
Blue Ridge Mountain Water
BTS & Associates
Donna Higgins
First Unites Methodist Church
Georgia Aquarium
Harry Rowe
Hodges Vineyards
Home Depot - Opelika
Hotel at Auburn University
Huntsville Marriott
Janet Conn
Jewelry By Design
Joely Stewart
Dr. John Caldwell
Kendra Hathcock
LaKay’s Flowers and Gifts
Lee County Humane Society
Macedonia Christian Church
McWane Science Center
Mike and Ed’s BBQ
Montgomery Biscuits
Nick’s Kids Foundation
Olive Garden
Opera Birmingham
Oskar’s Café
Publix – East University
Rivercenter Performing Arts
Simply Southern Home Decor
Six, Two & Ten
Stephanie Weldon
Taco Mama
Tallassee Jewelry Store
Tallassee Massage and Wellness
Tallassee Power and Equipment
Tallassee Tractor Supply
Tiger Iron Gym
Tiger Paw

MOBILE
Alabama Power Foundation
Altapointe Health Systems
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Amann
Mr. Raymond Amos
Anunciation Greek Orthodox Church
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Asman
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Atkins
Autism Society of Alabama
Mr. and Mrs. John Baehr
Mr. and Mrs. John Barber
B & B Pet Stop
Ms. Allie Barker
Mr. Butch Barker
Mr. John Craig Barker 
Mr. Paul Bartels
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Barton, Jr.
BBVA Compass Bank Employee Giving
Mr. Steve Beatty
Ms. Ann Bedsole
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Belcher
Mr. and Mrs. Dwight Bentley
Ms. Jana Blades
Mr. Jim Blount
Blues Tavern
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Boland
Mr. and Mrs. Glen Bosarge
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Breland
Ms. Lindsay Breland
Ms. Sara Breland
Brindlee Moutain Fire Apparatus
Ms. Lindsay Britt
Mrs. Erica Brown
Ms. Mary K. Butler
Byers & Byers and Associates, PC
Cardiology Associates
Mr. Gene Carlisle
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Castleberry
Ms. Kerrianne Castleberry
The Catranis Family Charitable 
Foundation
Charity Golf International
The Charity Run
Mr. and Mrs. Clifton Chatham
Ms. Linda Check
Dr. James Cherry
Chevron Matching Employee Giving 
Program
Mrs. Danielle Christensen
Ms. Angie Cieutat
Mrs. Jean Cieutat
Mr. Ronald Cieutat
Cigna
Clark’s Kitchen Catering
Mrs. Mary D. Clements
Coming Home Sunday School Class – 
Christ United Methodist Church
Connect Mobile Class of 2017
Cottage Hill Civitan Club
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Covert
The Crampton Trust
CSpire
DJI Builders
Dance Without Limits
Mr. Glenn Davidson
Ms. Ashley Jones Davis
E.R. Dickson Elementary School
Ms. Judith Dittman
Dixon Golf
Mr. Wesley Domning
Ms. Caitlyn Dressler
Ms. Kristy Elderkin
Dr. Kenneth Ellingwood
Mr. and Mrs. Harold English
Mr. Jonathan Evans
Mr. John Ferguson
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Ferguson
Ms. Phyllis Ferguson
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Fike
The First
Firetrol Protection Services, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Forsman
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Fowler
The JoAnn and Cortez Fowler Family 
Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Franco
Mr. and Mrs. Lowell Friedman
Ms. Linda Friend
Ms. Kathy Frye
Mr. James E. Fulford, Jr.
Fuse Project
Ms. Stella Gamble
Mr. Andrew Ghertner
Mr. Robert Gibson
Ms. Shaquana Giles
Mr. and Mrs. Nate Ginsberg
Ms. Priscilla Gold-Darby
Mr. and Mrs. Max Goldberg

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Goldner
Ms. Sarah Grano
Mr. Homer Gray
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Grubbs
Gulf Coast Surgical Specialists, Inc.
HPC Specialty Pharmacy
Mr. Matthew Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Hanchrow
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher
Mr. and Mrs. Nathan Handmacher
Mr. H.G. Hard
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Harris
The Harty Carpenter Group – Merrill 
Lynch
Hayley’s Bar
Heavenly Scenes Photography
William G. Helis Chapt. 310 Order 
of AHEPA
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Hester
Ms. Marissa Hill
Mr. Josh Huggins
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Hughes
Mr. Robert Humphrey
INEOS Phenol
Infirmary Health Systems
Dr. and Mrs. Ijaz Iqbal
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Ison
JH Crossfit
Mr. and Mrs. John Ives
A. Jivan
Jones Trawl Board & Marine Supply
Jones Walker Law Firm
Ms. Eva Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Haney Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Harley Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Jones
Mr. Rick Jones
Just Kidz Medical
Mr. Akbar Kahn
Hon. Gordon B. Kahn
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Karavokiros
Ms. Sharon Kell
Mr. and Mrs. Don Kennedy
Ms. Bonnie Ketterman
Hali Key
Mr. Robert King
Mr. Samson Kipchirchir
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Knight
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Kyser
Mr. Kyle Lantz
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Leousis
Ms. Natalie Leverone
Mr. Harmon Lewis
Mr. Steve Lin
Living Word Sunday School Class – 
Christ United Methodist Church
Ms. Brenda Lloyd
Mr. and Mrs. William Loewen
Mr. and Mrs. J.B. Loper
Lyon, Fry & Cadden
Mr. and Mrs. Gaylord Lyon, Jr.
Mr. Sam J. Maisel
Ms. Aleah Mason
Dr. Daran and Dr. Mary Ann Mason
Mr. and Mrs. James Mason
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Mattingly
Ms. Elizabeth McCafferty
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis McDaniel
Mr. Dennis McLaughlin
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas McLaughlin
Mr. and Mrs. John McGlasson
Ms. Christy McSpadden and Ms. 
Chasity Johns
Mid-America Catastrophe Services, 
LLC
Mr. Reed Miller
Ms. BethAnn Mills
Mrs. Arlene Mitchell
A.S. Mitchell Foundation
Lisa Mitchell Charitable Foundation
Mobile Premier Pediatric Dentistry
Mobile – University Lions Club
Ms. Julie Mohler
Ms. Myrta Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Johnny Morris
Mr. William Kyle Morris
Mr. David Mrozek
Ms. Patricia Murphy
Mr. and Mrs. Max Mutchnick
Mr. and Mrs. Marino Niccolai
Nicholas Insulation Services, Inc.
Mr. Sean Nicholas
Ms. Amy Norwood
O’Daly’s Irish Pub
Ms. Linda Ogden
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Ortiz
Ms. Heather Osborne
Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Owens

Mr. John Patronas
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Patton
Ms. Julie Paul
Mr. and Mrs. E.B. Peebles
Dr. and Mrs. Gerry Phillips
Ms. Victoria Pines
Ms. Heather Pitts
Poarch Band of Creek Indians
Ms. Sally Porter
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Puckett
Dr. and Mrs. John Rapp
Regions Bank
Mr. Jon Reid
Renew Family Dental
Mr. and Mrs. John Rice
Mr. Benjamin Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Evan Rosen
Mr. Troy Rosser
Russell, Thompson, Butler & Houston
E.J. Saad Law Firm
Mr. Chris Sanders
Mrs. Maxine Sandlin
Saraland Family Practice
Ms. Ashley Saranthus
Dr. and Mrs. James Sears
Semmes Middle School
Mr. Michael Shaw
Mr. and Mrs. Lockley Shell
Mr. and Mrs. William Shulman
Ms. Callie Simms
Simply Sheets
Ms. Melissa Sims
Smith, Dukes & Buckalew, LLP
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest F. Smith, Jr.
Mr. Ben Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Smith
Ms. Sharen Smith
Ms. Julia Starr
Mr. and Mrs. David Stein
Stirling Properties Stewardship 
Committee
Ms. Abry Stopper
Mr. and Mrs. Carson Strickland
Ms. Francis Summersell
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Sykes
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Sykes
Mr. and Mrs. James Tamblyn
Ms. Ellen Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. Josh Terkeurst
Mr. and Mrs. Lance Terry
Mr. James Thompson
Mr. and Mrs. John Thompson
Ms. Susan Huggins Thompson
Thrivent Choice
The Joseph Treadwell Charitable 
Foundation
Ms. Kim Turner
Ms. Lisa Turner
UPS
USA Autism Diagnostic Clinic
Mr. Chris Van Arsdale
WS Foundation, Inc.
Wales West RV Resort
Mr. Clay Wallace
Ms. Renee Wallace
Ms. Nicole Watkins
Webster Engineering
Mr. and Mrs. John Webster
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Webster
Wells Fargo Foundation
Mr. Boyd Whigham
Ms. Caroline White
Ms. Christy Williams
Mr. and Mrs. David Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Williams
Honorable John Williams and Dr. 
Maureen Baldy
Dr. Marc Williams and Dr. Phyllis Reile
Mr. David Wilson
Willis Towers Watson
Ms. Erin Wofford
Ms. Jessica Wofford
Mr. Steve Wong
Mr. and Mrs. James Yance
Zoghby’s Uniforms

IN-KIND GIFTS
B & B Pet Stop
The Battle House Hotel
Ms. Amara Beech
Big City Toys
Ms. Susan Chatham
Mr. Ron Cieutat
Mrs. Kathy Cox
Cream & Sugar Café
Dance Without Limits
Emulous Creative
Flour Girls Bakery

Go Daddy Bowl
Goldstein’s Jewelers
Gulf Coast Beads
Gulf Distributing Company
Harper Techologies
G. Harvell Mens Clothier
Ellen Jay Stylish Events & Sweets
Mrs. Tia Karavokiros
Lotus Boutique
Ms. Laura Matthews
Ms. DeeDee McCarron
McCoy Outdoors
Mobile ATA Martial Arts
Mobile Symphony
Mobile Toile
Claude Moore Jewelers
Noble South
Old Shell Growlers
Sara Otts
Papa Murphy Pizza
Pascagoula Bar Pilots Association
Mr. R.J. Pines
Pizzeria Delfina
Pump It Up
The Royal Day Spa
Run-n-Tri Company
Mr. Brantley Rutledge
Mrs. Sheila Sears
Simply Sheets
Smilz ‘n Styles
Mrs. Brandy Strickland
Sugar Rush Donut Company
Mrs. Judy Sykes
United Cerebral Palsy of Mobile
United-Johnson Brothers of Alabama
United Way of Southwest Alabama
University of South Alabama
  Athletic Department
Mr. Jason Williams

In Memory Of Joyce Bromberg
Tiffany Beers

In Memory of Paul Handmacher
Mr. Evan Adams
Mr. Robert Alterman
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Asman
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Barton, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Behringer
Ms. Valerie Besthoff
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Bishop
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey W. Blitz
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Blondheim
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Blondheim
Ms. Paula Bryars
Ms. Gerry Buice
Mr. and Mrs. Morris Capouya
Mr. and Mrs. Carlyle Chandler
Mr. George Clements
Eddie and Judy Cobb
Mr. and Mrs. Joel Conally
Mr. and Mrs. George Darden
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Davidson
Judge and Mrs. Joel Dubina
Ms. Betty Ehrlich
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Ehrlich
Mr. Graham Esdale
Ms. Dale Evans
Mr. Michael Evans
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy Flowers
Mr. Robert Freeman
Mr. and Mrs. Warren Gewant
Mr. Andrew Ghertner
Ms. Minnie Lee Gill
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Goldner
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Goodman
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Hanchrow
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher
Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie Handwerger
Louis and Michelle Ialacci
Mr. and Mrs. John Ives
John and Elaine Kirkpatrick
Dixie Kirsch Family Foundation Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kohn
Ms. Madelyn Levin
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Levin
Ms. Joan Lightman
Ms. Eve Loeb
Ms. Lucy Maslia
Ms. Brenda Mason
Mr. Joel D. McClinton
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Melamut
Mr. and Mrs. Leon Novak
Mr. and Mrs. Glen Pringle
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Rawlings
Ms. Jill Roby
Mr. and Mrs. Riley Roby
Mr. and Mrs. Evan Rosen

Mr. Charles Ruben
Mr. and Mrs. Les Rue
Russell, Thompson, Butler & Houston
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Segall
Mr. Stephen Selig, III
Stirling Properties
Ms. Eileen Susman
Mr. and Mrs. Spencer Swan
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Tidmore
The Trotman Company
Mr. and Mrs. David Weeks
Mr. and Mrs. Adolph Weil, III
Ms. Diane Weil
Dr. Laurie Weil
Ms. Margaret Winkler
Mr. Steven Winkler
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Wood
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Young

In Memory of Myrtis Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Jones

In Memory of George Mason
Mr. Lewis E. Beville
Ms. Colleen Kastelic
Mr. Harry W. Mattei
Thames Batre Insurance

In Memory of Nell Pearson
The Learning Tree Resource and 
  Development Office

In Memory of Bill Shores
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher

In Memory of Robert S. Weil
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher

In Honor of Braxton Beers
Ms. Tiffany Beers

In Honor of Kerrianne Castleberry
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Castleberry

In Honor of Bradley Cieutat
Mr. David Wilson

In Honor of Lynne Ginsberg
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher

In Honor of The Guiterrez Family
Mr. John Craig Barker

In Honor of William Handmacher
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Asman
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Davidson
Ms. Frances Mutchnick

In Honor of Karen Herman
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher

In Honor of Dan Hogan
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher

In Honor of Houston Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Haney Jones

In Honor of Skev Karavokiros
The Catranis Family Charitable 
Foundation

In Honor of Ted Kendall
Dr. Boyd Whigham

In Honor of Bobby Kohn
Mrs. Barbara Handmacher

In Honor of Ernest Smith
Ms. Shanita D. Smith

In Honor of The Sykes Family
Mr. John Craig Barker
Mr. Paul Bartels
Mr. and Mrs. Don Kennedy
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Sykes



Resource Development Office
205 Lambert Avenue, Suite B
Mobile, AL  36604

www.learning-tree.org

Anniston/Jacksonville
256-447-9349

Auburn/Tallassee
334-252-0025

Mobile
251-649-4420

Resource Development
251-331-2633

L to R: Stefan Barnette,Tricia Lacey, Terry Sanderson 

Americas First Credit Union
purchases Poinsettias to support 
Holiday Helping Hearts program. 


